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March 17, 2020

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE

From:  Mayor David Rhoads

Considering the current situation everyone is facing with the COVID-19 crisis as well as to help protect our citizens, it is important that we do our best to keep attendance at meetings as minimal as possible. The Common Council and Board of Public Works and Safety meet on the 2nd and 4th Monday’s of each month at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.  Mayor Rhoads is asking that if anyone wishes to appear before one of these boards, they contact his office (254-5575) requesting to be placed on the agenda of an upcoming meeting.  
Live streaming of these meetings is available to the public by visiting YouTube - WHSH Broadcasting.  
If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Mayor’s Office at 254-5575. 
